November 2, 2006

Mayor Gary Becker & the Common Council 730 Washington Ave. Racine, WI. 53403

Ladies and Gentlemen:

The Parks, Recreation & Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the Public Safety & Licensing Committee to discuss the request of Paul and Shannon Curtin to exercise their option for a five-year extension to their contract for the concession operation at North Beach Oasis.

Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail.

Respectfully requested,

Donnie Snow Director

C: Jack Schumann Tom Molbeck Janice Johnson-Martin